
 

 

CONDOLENCE 

 

 With profound grief and heavy heart, we deeply regret to inform the sudden 

and tragic demise of our dear colleague Sh. Sumit Kumar, Section Officer on 

12.05.2021 (Wednesday) after a short illness. 

Sh. Sumit Kumar was hard working, well behaved, sincere and soft-spoken 

official. He was a complete gentleman, who always helped and supported others. 

He was passionate and dedicated towards his work and we at DBT will forever 

miss his presence. He, indeed left us with fond memories and an unrecoverable 

loss. 

We pray to almighty to give strength to his dear and loved ones and to get 

through this difficult and testing time. 

May God rest his soul in peace. 

 

-The entire team of DBT- 

 


